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SECOND SEMESTER REGISTRATION

Registration for the second term of the summer session will be
held Monday, July 18th, in the Registrar's Office, Hours will be
9:00 A.M. to 12 noon and 1:00 to 4:30 P.M. Drops and adds will be
handled the same day. Students who have registered and are makin
no changes in class schedule will not have to report on the 18th,
Classes will begin on Tuesday, July 19th,

All department heads are reminded that some representative of
their department, with authority to approve adds and drops, should
be on duty in the department during the above office hours.

- The Book Store will issue books for the second term on July
14, 15, 16 and 18th., Veterans attending T. C. U, for the first
time and cash students must present their enrollinent cards in order
to obtain their books. A limited number of books will be boucht
July 15th. A list of the books will be posted on the Book Stgre
bulletin board.

Men now living in the dormitories who have registered for
only the first six-weeks term, but now plan to stay'for the second
term, must report at the dormitory office, Room 111, to change
their room cards. Students who have registered for the second six
weeks but do not plan to attend should report these chapges in
order to clear their room card records.

The dormitory office will be open between the summer terms.

Women who plan to remain f or the second summer term should
consult Miss Alma McLendon, acting Dean of Women, to make arrange-
ments for their rooms.

S.W. Hutton
Registrar



